
 

MORNING SERVICE 

Song Leader                    

Call to Worship             

Opening Prayer 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Head of Table 

Assist (bread) 

Assist (cup) 

Assist   

Assist 

Assist Upstairs           

Ann/Closing Prayer 

                          

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table/Closing Prayer 

 

WEDNESDAY  Feb 15 

 

FEB 12 
G. McCaul 

T. Maxwell 

J. Nighswonger 

Joshua Konwent 

T. Maxwell 

M. Farley 

Tyler Bertram 

B. Staggs 

T. Rex 

C. Charpentier 

N. Konwent 

G. Milligan 

 

 

C. Bartlett 

Wyatt Brown 

T. Maxwell 

J. Bertram 

 

B. Stump 

 

FEB 19 
Wyatt Brown 

T. Maxwell 

K. Lessley 

L. Bertram 

T. Maxwell 

Tom Bertram 

Steven Konwent 

C. Farley 

M. Farley 

Justus Konwent 

Warren Brown 

J. Charpentier 

 

 

B. Sallee 

C. Bartlett 

T. Maxwell 

C. Charpentier 

 

 

Worship Assignments  

 

402 5th Street SW 

Puyallup, WA 98371   

 (253) 845-6312 

office@puyallupcofc.org 

www.puyallupcofc.org 
   

Sunday Bible Classes: 10 am  Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 
Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

Class Topics 
 

Sunday Morning Adult 

 Bible Classes:  

Auditorium - “The Nature of God” 

taught by Tommy Maxwell 

  Downstairs SIBI Classroom 

“Christian Fundamentals” taught by 

Gene McCaul 

 

Tuesday Morning Bible Class: 

Church Building, fellowship hall - “The Book of 1 Peter” 

taught by Jordan Bertram 

 

Wednesday Evening Adults:  

Auditorium - “The Books of 1 & 2 Thessalonians” taught 

by Bob Stump 

ATTENDANCE 2/5:  Bible class: 138  Worship: 219              

CONTRIBUTION 2/5:  $6,837.00 

AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Jan: $6,446.78                                              

BUILDING PLEDGE FUND:  $644,618.67 

CHANGE CONTRIBUTIONS:  $3,433.25 

Speakers and Sermons 

To Request Recordings: 
avroom@puyallupcofc.org 

The Gift of Grace 

  

"There is no such thing as a free lunch" is a popular 

saying which illustrates the truth that you can't get 

something for nothing. When something appears to 

be free we often look for the small print to 

understand the hidden costs because we have come 

to expect that nothing is really free. 

While this world looks to take all it can from us, 

God offers us a gift beyond compare. He offers us His 

unmerited favor or grace when we choose to follow 

Jesus. We could never earn God's favor on our own 

because of our sin, but God saves us because He 

loves us more than we can understand. "For by grace 

you have been saved through faith; and that not of 

yourselves, it is the gift of God; not as a result of 

works, so that no one may boast" (Eph. 2:8-9, NASB). 

Elder for Feb:  Chris Bartlett 

Care Group for Feb:  Gene & Carolyn McCaul 

Baby Bank Items Needed: Boys clothing - 4T– 5T size  

                                                     Electronic toys with batteries 

 

AM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“Loving Discipleship” 

Matthew 22:36-40 

 

PM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“Israel’s Grumbling in the Wilderness” 

 

February 12, 2023 

    Elders:   

            Chris Bartlett                 253-732-7313 

  Gene McCaul         253-381-1990 

  Bob Sallee    253-209-0074 

       

____________ 

   Deacons: 
 

          Jay Bowers– Safety               John Dacca– Buildings 

          Mark Brown– A/V                Graham Milligan– Education 

          Jean Charpentier– Youth    Jeff Nighswonger– Fellowship

                           Bill Staggs– Benevolence/Missions 

                                   _____________ 

    Ministers: 

       Tommy Maxwell                                             318-351-3475           

          Bob Stump                                                       206-664-1814 

          Jordan Bertram                                               509-670-0082         

        

____________ 
 

   Secretary:  Carolyn McCaul                            253-845-6312 

   Secretary/Bookkeeper:  Shannon Dacca    253-861-8280 



Family News 

While receiving this grace requires accepting God's 

gift through obeying Jesus, it is far beyond what we 

could ever earn. 

God offers us the best thing we could ever receive 

– His unmerited favor. Let's be thankful for what He 

offers and accept what He gives through living a 

lifestyle of obedience to Him. 

 

Tommy   

Family News (cont.) 

Monthly Game Night: The monthly game night 

will be Saturday, February 18th, 5:00 pm at the 

church building.  Please bring your favorite 

appetizers, desserts, and games to share.  

 

Bridal Shower:  There will be a co-ed bridal 

shower for Trent Nighswonger and Madison 

Bertram Sunday, February 19th after Sunday 

morning worship in the fellowship hall. The 

shower will be a potluck. All are welcomed to bring a dish 

to share as we honor Trent and Madison! Trent and 

Madison are registered at Amazon. Please see Heather 

Konwent if you have any questions.  

 

Monthly Prayer Meeting:  The next monthly 

prayer meeting will be Friday, March 3rd, 6:30 

pm at the church building. More information will 

be coming as to the focus of our prayer time. 

Please see Bill or Leslie Staggs for more information.  

 

Monthly Fellowship Meal:  There will be a 

fellowship meal Sunday, March 3rd, after morning 

worship for care group 4 (Bob Sallee’s group 

hosting) and care group 6 (Tommy Maxwell’s 

group guests). If you are in care groups 4 and 6, please 

bring food to share and plan to stay and fellowship. Care 

group 4 please be prepared to help set up and clean up.  

All visitors are invited to stay to join us for some good food 

and fellowship.   

 

Widowhood Workshop:  Mark your calendars 

for Saturday and Sunday, April 29th and 30th for 

the Widowhood Workshop, Living with Loss, with 

Dean Miller, a minster in the Lord’s church who 

lost his wife in 2013.  The workshop will be hosted by the 

Springbrook church of Christ in Renton. The workshop is 

free and open to all who wish to attend.  More information 

will be coming later.  

Message from Ken and Sandy Wilson:  

"We arrived safely and are enjoying our new 

home!  We thank everyone for the cards, 

gifts, and well wishes!  We love you all."  

SIBI Bound:   Tyler and Mattea Rex will be 

moving to Lubbock, TX this summer so 

Tyler can attend Sunset International Bible 

Institute.  Mattea will continue to work as 

Tyler attends school.  They are seeking additional 

funds to help cover remaining cost of living while 

Tyler pursues the bachelors program at Sunset, 

which is a two year program.  Any donations can be 

sent directly to SIBI at: 

Sunset International Bible Institute  

Attn: Financial Office   

3723 - 34th Street 

Lubbock, TX  79410 

Please include a note indicating it is for Tyler and 

Mattea Rex.  We wish them all the best as they make 

this endeavor for the Lord’s kingdom. 

Guyana Mission:  Chris Bartlett is putting 

together 300 hygiene kits for the April 

Guyana medical mission trip with Mark 

Jamieson.  If you can help provide any 

portion of the following, please let Chris know asap and 

bring the items by no later than March 22: 

• 113 travel size toothpastes 

• 270 travel size shampoos (ONLY shampoo / NO 
conditioner please) 

• 263 toothbrushes 
There will be a container in the foyer to place your donated 

items for the mission trip. 

 

W e e k ly  C h ildre n ’s / H o m es c h o ol 

Meetup:  The Children’s/Homeschool 

meetup will be Thursday, February 16th, at 

11:00 am. They will be taking a field trip to the 

Harbor History Museum (4121 Harborview Dr., Gig 

Harbor, 98332). Please contact Pamela Maxwell or 

Rebecca Nighswonger for more information.  

 

Adult Friday Night Alive:  The next 

Adult FNA will be February 17th, 6:00 

pm, at the home of Jeff and Cindy Oden (please note 

a different location).   Please RSVP to the Odens if 

you plan to attend and bring a potluck dish to share. 

Prayer  
Meeting  


